
Roundtable Discussion with the Chairman and Outside Directors

Realizing Highly Effective Governance and 
Swifter Management Decisions

Dialogue Members Ishii: In the six years since I was 

appointed as outside director, my 

impression of the Company’s Board 

of Directors meetings hasn’t 

changed; it’s always had an 

atmosphere that made it easy to 

share opinions. At the same time, I 

believe the structure we’ve been 

creating to make governance 

stronger has become even more 

robust in the past few years.

Rather than confirming management 

discussions or dealing with specific 

issues, the Board is now more 

focused on substantive discussion of 

management topics. The meetings 

became even more active when the 

Company with an Audit & 

Supervisory Committee format was 

adopted in June 2020.

Kanehana: That’s true. When I was 

appointed Chairman, we transitioned 

to a company with an Audit & 

Supervisory Committee and clarified 

the division of roles between the 

Board and the Management 

Committee. I think that delegating 

business execution authority to the 

executive side allows the Board 

ample time for concentrated 

discussion of important management 

policies, such as management 

strategy and future plans.

Tsujimura: The change in the 

organizational format was a 

significant improvement. There are 

many important issues to discuss, 

including, decarbonization, diversity, 

and corporate transformation, and 

we are focusing first on the high 

priority agenda items. We discuss 

transcripts with the outside directors. 

The secondary interview

helped us gain a good understand of 

each person’s goals and how they 

are working toward them. I think the 

succession plan is functioning as it 
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